

Date: 5th September 2014

Fax: 01226 772899

Mr. Bob Dyson Barnsley Safeguarding Children Board PO Box 634, Barnsley S70 9GG

Dear Mr. Dyson,

I write in relation to the publication of Professor Jay's report last Tuesday, and I would be grateful if you could provide me with the following information please:-

- We have Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hubs and their work but, in your opinion, is this sufficient?
- In your opinion, is South Yorkshire Police doing enough?
- If there are any gaps you have identified, what additional resources do you believe are required?

I would be grateful for an early reply.

Yours faithfully,

Shaun Wright South Yorkshire Police & Crime Commissioner

CC: Ms. D. Terris, Chief Executive, Barnsley Metropolitan Borough Council

South Yorkshire Police and Crime Commissioner Shaun Wright 18 Regent Street Barnsley S70 2HG Tel: 01226 774600



Date: 5th September 2014

Fax: 01226 772899

Mr. R. Thompson
Doncaster Safeguarding Children Board
Mary Woollett Centre
Danum Road
Doncaster
DN4 5HF

Dear Mr. Thompson,

I write in relation to the publication of Professor Jay's report last Tuesday, and I would be grateful if you could provide me with the following information please:-

- We have Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hubs and their work but, in your opinion, is this sufficient?
- In your opinion, is South Yorkshire Police doing enough?
- If there are any gaps you have identified, what additional resources do you believe are required?

I would be grateful for an early reply.

Yours faithfully,

Shaun Wright
South Yorkshire Police & Crime Commissioner

CC: Ms. J. Miller, Chief Executive, Doncaster Metropolitan Borough Council

South Yorkshire Police and Crime Commissioner Shaun Wright
18 Regent Street Barnsley S70 2HG
Tel: 01226 774600



Date: 5th September 2014

Fax: 01226 772899

Mr. S. Ashley Chair Rotherham Safeguarding Children Board 1st Floor, Wing A Riverside House Main Street Rotherham S60 1AE

Dear Mr. Ashley,

I write in relation to the publication of Professor Jay's report last Tuesday, and I would be grateful if you could provide me with the following information please:-

- We have Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hubs and their work but, in your opinion, is this sufficient?
- In your opinion, is South Yorkshire Police doing enough?
- If there are any gaps you have identified, what additional resources do you believe are required?

I would be grateful for an early reply.

Yours sincerely,

Shaun Wright
South Yorkshire Police & Crime Commissioner

CC: Mr. M. Kimber, Chief Executive, Rotherham Metropolitan Borough Council

South Yorkshire Police and Crime Commissioner Shaun Wright
18 Regent Street Barnsley S70 2HG
Tel: 01226 774600



Date: 5th September 2014

Fax: 01226 772899

Ms. S. Fiennes Chair Sheffield Safeguarding Children Board Floor 2, Redvers House Union Street Sheffield S1 2JQ

Dear Ms. Fiennes,

I write in relation to the publication of Professor Jay's report last Tuesday, and I would be grateful if you could provide me with the following information please:-

- We have Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hubs and their work but, in your opinion, is this sufficient?
- In your opinion, is South Yorkshire Police doing enough?
- If there are any gaps you have identified, what additional resources do you believe are required?

I would be grateful for an early reply.

Yours sincerely

Shaun Wright
South Yorkshire Police & Crime Commissioner

CC: Mr. J. Mothersole, Chief Executive, Sheffield City Council

South Yorkshire Police and Crime Commissioner Shaun Wright 18 Regent Street Barnsley S70 2HG Tel: 01226 774600



Date: 5th September 2014

Fax: 01226 772899

M. Goldman Esq., CPS South Yorkshire Greenfield House 32 Scotland Street Sheffield S3 9DQ

Dear Mr. Goldman,

Your will recall at our previous meetings my priorities around protecting vulnerable people and my request for you to consider how the CPD may be able to improve the prosecution rate in South Yorkshire for these crimes affecting, particularly young victims and those who suffer domestic violence.

I now write in relation to the publication of Professor Jay's report last Tuesday, and I would be grateful if you could provide me with the following information please:-

- The conversion rate in relation to prosecutions for Child Sexual Exploitation (the last 5 years data would be preferable, but figures for the last 12 months will be of particular interest in relation to current issues);
- Number of prosecutions for Child Sexual Exploitation in South Yorkshire, compared to all other areas in England and Wales;
- Your view on areas for improvement in relation to the conviction rate in this area.

I would be grateful for an early reply.

Yours sincerely,

Shaun Wright
South Yorkshire Police & Crime Commissioner

South Yorkshire Police and Crime Commissioner Shaun Wright 18 Regent Street Barnsley S70 2HG Tel: 01226 774600